Dear Parent//Guardian:

Welcome to a new school year! Since we will be working very closely with each other throughout the year, I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself and to address some questions you may have about the class.

My name is Ma. Leticia Garcia. I graduated from the American School of Guadalajara in 1982. I studied Chemical Engineering at the ITESO. I have a master in education form the CEP: Maestria en Educación con Intervención en la Práctica Educativa. I also have a "diplomado" from the Tec. de Monterrey in "Tendencias Educativas".  I have been working at the American School since 1986 teaching physics, chemistry, geometry, algebra 2, pre-calculus and calculus. I am the current math department head.

The following are responses to frequently asked questions:

What is the best form of communication?

Definitely e-mail: leticia.garcia@asfg.mx. In addition, my website is http://asfg.mx/~leticia.garcia/
When are you available for parent conferences?

I am available Thursdays from 9:30-10:30. However, if that time doesn’t work for you, feel free to contact me so we can schedule an appointment.

What is your calculator policy?

Your child is required to have a TI-89 graphing calculator. Assignments are divided into calculator and non-calculator portions. For the non-calculator portions, your child will be required to show work to receive full credit. The department has calculator guidelines available at the following website: http://www.asfg.mx/highschool/Math/overview.html. 
How can I help my student with math if I can't remember how to do the math myself?

You may not have worked with math since high school, so you are not expected to know how to work out the problems. What you can do is observe your child’s level of understanding and check the neatness and thoroughness of their work. I am sure they will appreciate your involvement. Anything you can do to encourage your child to ask questions or seek assistance would be appreciated.

Thank you for taking the time to read the course description and classroom procedures.  I believe that communication between parents, students, and teachers plays an integral role in a successful course of study at ASFG.  I would appreciate it if you would complete the attached information card for my records. Please feel free to e-mail if you have any questions or concerns throughout the year.

I look forward to getting to know both you and your child.
Sincerely,

Ma. Leticia Garcia Rosas
Please print the following information legibly in the spaces provided:

Student Name_____________________________________________________________
Course________________________
Period ________________________

Date__________________________
	Parent’s or Guardian’s Name


	E-mail address
	Signature


Comments/Questions:

